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             June 2019 

Dear Valued GPAS Member,   

As a member of the community who supports the arts in Greece by attending our 
many events, we invite you to join the Greece Performing Arts Society (GPAS) as a new 
or renewing member. Since 1969, GPAS has had a strong presence in the Town of 
Greece and Rochester providing opportunities for hundreds of community residents—
both in and out of Greece—to grow as musicians and artists while performing throughout 
the community to thousands of appreciative audiences. 

 
For the past six months, the Board of Directors have focused on “GPAS’s 50th 

Anniversary Celebration” including a new direction with a fresh new look. The exciting 
changes are part of GPAS’s Next Chapter and have brought a new theatre company, 
several connecting community partnerships, and plans to expand performance 
opportunities within Greece and in the Greater Rochester area under the direction of 
board president, Eric Vaughn Johnson. 
 

GPAS hosts countless events throughout the year at area churches, The Xerox 

International Jazz Fest, senior living communities, Ontario Beach Park concerts in the 

Summer and Fall, and at our annual themed concert in early Spring. Additionally, we have 

continued The Young Artists Competition with a January recital, and our beloved Summer 

Soiree. These events are featured on our Facebook page and our website.  

We hope we can count on your generosity by supporting and continuing or 

becoming a member while supporting one of the longest running arts-based non-profits 

in upstate New York. There is a membership form on the back of this letter, please note 

our membership rates have increased slightly for the 2019-2020 season.  

 

Additionally, you can join us for our Annual Meeting on Thursday, October 10 at 

6:30PM at Lakeview Community Church - 30 Long Pond Rd.  

 

Most importantly our organization continues to thrive and grow because of supporters  

like you, 

 

Eric Vaughn Johnson 
GPAS Board President 

EricJohnson@GreecePerformingArts.org  

https://maps.google.com/?q=30+Long+Pond+Rd&entry=gmail&source=g
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